WEST GHENT SCHOOL

1009 West Princess Anne Road
Norfolk, Virginia 23507

757-622-4403

Fax 757-622-0720

westghentschool@gmail.com








January 5, 2017
Dear Parents:

It’s the time of year to start planning for next year.  We are sending home registration forms that are attached to this letter.  The registration fee is $60.  The registration fee is nonrefundable for any reason.  We are asking that you please pay the nonrefundable fee by February 11th.  We will not be able to hold a place for your child if we do not have the nonrefundable registration fee by February 11th.  We have many people coming in to look at the school for next year.  We give students and their siblings that are already enrolled first priority, but only until February 11th.    It looks as if we will have waiting lists for all the classes for next year, so please do not delay!  Please remember:  When you sign the registration agreement, we will be counting on your child’s attendance for the 2017-2018 school year.  Please understand that when you sign the registration agreement, you are entering into a binding contract with West Ghent School for the entire 2017-2018 school year.
This year we will not be able to guarantee a space for children applying to other schools.  A place will only be held for those paying the $60 registration fee and signing the agreement form.

Please make sure your circle your child’s shirt size on the registration form.  Your child will be receiving a tee shirt for special events.  They will get their shirt sometime the beginning of September 2017.
2 years old

2 days $205
 9:00am-12:00pm

3 years old

3 days $245
 9:00am-12:00pm

5 days $295
 9:00am-12:00pm

4 years old

5 days $310
 9:00am-12:00pm

K and 1st        
$490

 8:45am-1:30pm

Sincerely,

Laurie Reilly
